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Klein, Matthew - FS

Subject: FW: Whitney Creek Geotechnical Investigations #58221

-----Original Message----- 
Sent: Thursday, July 2, 2020 8:58 AM 
To: Klein, Matthew - FS <matthew.klein@usda.gov> 
Subject: Whitney Creek Geotechnical Investigations #58221 

Dear Matthew Klein, 
I'm sorry I missed the June 30th deadline, but I did want to comment that I am a descendent of a cabin builder, Harold 
Robinson, from the early 1900's. Our cabin is near mile 6, the Walker family cabin. Many, many friends and family enjoy 
this treasure. 

It is historical and precious. I am praying they will find a fatal flaw to prevent this family heirloom from being destroyed 
for Aurora Water. 

My parents and uncles were also WWII vets and speaking to them when they were still with us about Camp Hale they 
were so happy to have families camping there and enjoying the valley. I wrote at that time how disappointed we all 
were that this was taken away from the public for camping which forced so much traffic over into the Homestake 
Valley. Now the thought of all that money to restore wetland at Camp Hale so they can destroy it in Homestake Valley is 
hard to understand. 

Anyway. Just wanted to add my comments. 
Thank you for your time. 
Sincerely, 
Sharon W. Stackhouse & family 


